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Aaron, 
 
 
LARCAN currently has a 6 – 8 week lead time on our LA-100, 100 watt linear amplifier. 
We are more then happy to upgrade you from your current 25 watt to our new 100 watt 
amplifier, but can not delivery by June 2nd. We look forward to working with you on this 
upgrade project, now that we have the power level required for your ERP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Phillips, Low Power FM Sales 
 
 
 


